
Board of Supervisors of Elections Meeting 
Thursday, May 13, 2021 

10 AM 
IN PERSON MEETING 

 
This meeting will be held at the City Building, 3rd Floor, Mayor’s Office.  

Due to COVID-19 restrictions and limited space in the meeting room, attendance is limited to three (3) 
guests. If you would like to attend, please register in advance by emailing cityclerk@hyattsville.org. 

Face coverings and temperature screening are required for entry into the City building. 
 

MINUTES 
 

1. Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. Laura Reams, Sean Corcoran, Greta Mosher, Lisa 

Pineda, Ann Frankle, and Zach Peters were present.  

2. Provisional Ballot Canvass 

The group reviewed and processed the provisional ballots and recorded the count. 

3. Any Remaining Ballot Canvass 

4. Any Outstanding Business from Election 2021 

The Board discussed the events of May 11, 2021 and highlighted what went as planned, what 

was unexpected, and what could be improved upon. It was relayed that the election was 

deemed a great success and an unexpected amount of new registrants were in attendance 

throughout the day. The team agreed to have a meeting to further discuss next steps and 

adjustments going forward.  

5. Certification of Election 2021 

The Board certified the official results of the 2021 election naming a new Mayor and three (3) 

new Councilmembers. 

6. Schedule After Action Review – Possible Survey 

It was decided that a simple survey would be made available to the public through the City’s 

website to garner further information and knowledge that would be used to streamline and 

improve future events as well as discard anything deemed unnecessary.  

7. New Business 

8. Schedule Next Meeting   

The next meeting was scheduled for June 1, 2021. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:06 a.m.  


